Stephen Salsbury, Deputy City Solicitor

Baltimore City Law Department
Room 166 — City Hall

Board of Estimates
Abstention Memorandum
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To:

The Honorable Bill Henry
Baltimore City Comptroller
Secretary, Board of Estimates

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 204
Baltimore, MD 21202
WBH@baltimorecity.gov

Date: 08-20-2024

I will be the City Solicitor’s representative for the Board of Estimates August 21, 2024,
meeting.

Based on the final Agenda for the Board of Estimates August 21, 2024 meeting, | have
the following abstentions:

SB-24-12952 - Employee Travel Request — Christine Peterson
SB-24-12849 - Employee Travel Request — Donna Briscoe

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to
contact me at 410-396-3695.

Stephen Salsbury, Deputy City Solicitor

cc: Honorable Nick J. Mosby
Members of the Board of Estimates




